
 

LAX Airport Operations 

LAX Operations Advisory Bulletin No: 2017-09 

 

 

Relocation of Hainan Airlines from Terminal 2 to Tom Bradley International Terminal on   
April 7, 2017 
 

Airport and airline staff will relocate 28 airlines as part of Delta Airlines’ move from Terminals 5 
and 6 to Terminals 2 and 3. The majority of the relocation will take place between May 12th and 
May 17th.   
 
As part of the realignment, Hainan Airlines will relocate terminals in advance of the larger 
move.  Hainan Airlines will move their operations from Terminal 2 to Tom Bradley International 
Terminal (TBIT) on Friday, April 14, 2017. Hainan passengers will check-in, be directed to 
security screening, and depart from TBIT Gates. Arriving passengers on Hainan flights will be 
processed and cleared through Federal Inspection Services at TBIT.  
 
Roadway overhead signs will be updated to show Hainan Airlines departing from TBIT and 
overhead sign for Parking Structure 3 will also list Hainan Airlines. All airport employees, 
tenants, stakeholders, service providers, and ground transportation providers are advised to 
note the change and disseminate information to all concerned.   
 
A webpage with move information and a map showing the location of each airline can be found 
at www.LAXisHappening.com/LAXontheMOVE  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For questions or comments regarding this advisory please contact Terminal Operations 
Manager, Viji Prasad at vprasad@lawa.org  

Issue Date: April 12, 2017 

Subject:      Relocation of Hainan Airlines from Terminal 2 to TBIT 

*The LAX Operations Advisory will be posted on LAWA’s Airport Operations web 
site and can be retrieved at http://www.lawa.org/airops.aspx  
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